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PRESS RELEASE
On 21st of November 2018, at Montreal City Hall, initiated by the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia, Mayor of Montreal Ms Valerie PLANTE and the Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia to Canada H.E. Mihailo PAPAZOGLU, inaugurated the Plaque commemorating the 100 years of opening of the first Kingdom of Serbia Honorary Consulate to Montreal, Canada in 1918. 
The establishment of consular, and subsequently, diplomatic relations between the two countries was dictated by numerous emigrants arrived to Canada in the 19th and early 20th century from the South Slavic areas which became a part of the newly created state after Balkan wars and WWI. Neither them nor those who were just reaching the Canadian soil enjoyed adequate protection of the country they came from. Hence some of them urged state authorities to open consular representations. That there was a need to take care of the emigration was also noted by the Government of the Kingdom of Serbia, so even in wartime conditions it appointed Ante V. Seferović as the Honorary Consul to Montreal, Canada. It was considered that for Canadian immigrants Montreal had the same importance as New York for US immigrants.  

Serbia and Canada enjoy strong people-to-people relationships and benefit from cultural and academic exchanges. The Serbian Community in Canada contributes to the development of the relations between two countries, and Serbs in Canada (around 150,000) gave a considerable contribution to the establishment of the Canadian society including the community in Montreal, which is 5,000 strong.

